
 

Classification: Public 

It is the responsibility of all employers to ensure that relevant OANs are brought to 
the attention of their staff. However, individuals remain responsible for their own 
actions and those who are in any doubt should consult their Supervisor or Manager. 

 

 

 

 

 

 
This is an updated version. Red bars have been added to the left-hand side of this document to 

draw the reader’s attention to where changes have been made. 

 

 

1. Introduction 

 

This is part of a wider project to support the stand rehabilitation. Ferrovial will be carrying out 

works to the north of stands 305 to 307 on Pier 6 Road South. 

 

Restrictions will be in place from 13th May 2024 to 24th May 2024.   

 

During this period, there will be a single lane closure. Please pay particular attention to 

any traffic management. There is a road diversion plan for traffic going west to east along 

Terminal 3 Pier 6. Traffic moving East to West will be able to as normal along Pier 6 Road 

South. 

 

All works will be carried out during the night from 22:30 to 05:00, the road will be reopened 

each morning.  
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Please see below detailed drawing of traffic management. 

 

 

 

2. Enquiries  

Any questions regarding this notice should be directed to Ayrton.jones@heathrow.com.  
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